
Item 2 Correspondence – Diana Lejins 

From: diana lejins [mailto:dianalejins@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, June 17, 2020 12:21 PM 
To: Pablo Rubio <Pablo.Rubio@longbeach.gov> 
Cc: diana lejins <dianalejins@yahoo.com> 
Subject: Letter to the Editor | Irresponsible LB government – The Signal Tribune newspaper 
 
-EXTERNAL- 

 
Dear City Clerk 
 
Please post this email and the actual letter to the editor linked below in the agenda item regarding Chief Luna 
at the Public Safety Committee meeting on June 23rd.  (2:30 pm) 
 
Thanx 
Diana Lejins 
 
https://signaltribunenewspaper.com/49700/commentary/letter-to-the-editor-irresponsible-lb-
government/ 

 
PS. Per our telephone conversation, please accommodate those of us who may have a hearing deficit by 
providing some kind of captioning. Thanks again. 
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